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Re asons We Love d 2016 & are Exc i te d f or 2017!
“Alderman Oaks had a wonderful 
year in 2016! We’ve heard great 
things about our staff and our

 residents’ experiences here! With 
our being full we are looking to 
continue making improvements 
here and making 2017 the best 
year yet. “ - Rusty Blix, Owner

“ I don’t have a favorite memory of 
2016, but I don’t think 2017 could 

be any better than it is now, because 
everything with me is wonderful.”

 - Claire

“The antique car show was something 
different and I enjoyed the boat tour last 
week.” - Rodney 

“I  loved seeing my children 
when they visited me!” - Frank 
“The parties, I don’t 

remember anything else, but 
I loved the parties. Oh and 
this nice food!” - Dorothy 



January Birthdays

Staff Members

Margaret Adair - Jan 1
Chris Howlett - Jan 3
Pat Barrick - Jan 4

Welch Whitesell - Jan 6
Alan Geyer - Jan 23
Fred Green - Jan 24

Breann Chilson - Jan 5
Juanita Ponce - Jan 8

David Veverka - Jan 11
Samuel Curtis - Jan 21

Elder Ruiz-Reyes - Jan 22
Breanna Belcher - Jan 31 Like what you see? Come in for a visit!

THANK YOU to the residents and staff members who 
shared their thoughts! If you have a story you would like 
to share, let Activity Director, Denise Leonhard, know!

“Oh well,  this year was a good 
year! I  loved the kids coming to 
Christmas Carol!  I  thought that 
was really special,  and I think 
I loved it  more than they did! 
I  love that you guys (the staff ) 

brought them around to us.”-Pat

“I am ready for the
 election drama to be over 
(laughing) I want peace 
between all people. “ - Ruth

“I want more peace in 2017” - Trudy 

“The 106 years of my life have 
been good. This year has been a 
lot of trouble, but the staff here 
has been very caring. I really 
really feel good - God has been 
good my entire life.” - Dora


